
SCHOOL NURSE DROP IN  

WORKSHOP 
 

Our school nurse Vanessa Pinchbeck will be holding a drop in 

session for parents and carers to provide advice and support on 

improving health and attendance. 

 

When your child is unwell, it can be hard deciding whether to 

keep them off school. These simple guidelines should help. 

 

Please come along with any queries you may have on : 

 

                                       Wednesday 23th November  

9.15—10am 

                        Small Hall 

 

Not every illness needs to keep your child from school. If you keep your child away from 

school, be sure to inform the school on the first day of their absence. 

Use common sense when deciding whether or not your child is too ill to attend school. Ask 

yourself the following questions. 

 Is my child well enough to do the activities of the school day?  

 Does my child have a condition that could be passed on to other children or school 

staff?  

 Would I take a day off work if I had this condition?  


